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13 June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
  
The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce it has appointed Jonathan Ramsay as 
the new principal for Edendale Primary School. 
 
Jonathan has been principal at Richmond Road Primary School for 4.5 years, before 
which he worked in senior positions at Oranga Primary and Mt Eden Normal Primary. 
 
Jonathan is really looking forward to joining us at Edendale and we are very excited 
to see how he will build on all the wonderful work Carolyn 'Aukafolau has achieved 
so far. 
 
He is just finalising the date he can start which will be no later than Week 3 of  
Term 3. 
 
 
 
 
 
From the Edendale School Board of Trustees 
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